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MEETING FEEDBACK FROM

Your feedback is very important to the Arthritis Alliance of Canada as we continue to build relationships and call upon governments to ensure that we do more to help people living with arthritis and their families.  
Your name:
______________________________________________________


Who did you meet with?
 __________________________________________
Please briefly summarize the politician’s comments and perspectives outlined in the meeting:
Did the politician or staff mention a personal connection to arthritis? If so, please elaborate:
Is there any follow-up required by the Arthritis Alliance of Canada? If so, please specify: 

Additional comments:

Thank you! Please give your completed forms to Lina Gazizova at: lgazizova@arthritisalliance.ca 


